
 
 

On-line Canteen Ordering 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Following the overwhelming support for online canteen ordering, we have set 
up this facility ready to start in week 2 next term. 
 
Attached is an information sheet giving you all the details you need to get 
started. 
 
We chose this particular company for a number of reasons.  It is part of 
MasterCard so is very secure and it only charges your credit card as you order 
(unlike others where you put money into a canteen account that you have to 
keep topping it up). There are no additional transaction fees, you only pay for 
what you order and it is really easy to use. 
 
We believe this will be a great service to our families. 
 
Please remember that you can still order in the traditional way if that is your 
preference. 
 
Thank you and have a great holiday break. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Yvette Owens 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


